
 

C36 (2024-25)                                                                               Date: 02/01/2025 

To, 

Grade 11 CS Parents, 

Ref: Field Trip to Gadre Infotech, Ratnagiri 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that we have organized an educational field trip 
for Computer Science students. They will be visiting Gadre Infotech, Ratnagiri 
on 03rd January 2025. This visit aims to provide students with practical 
exposure to the IT industry, enhance their understanding of programming 
concepts, database structures, and cyber security, and inspire them to explore 
careers in technology. 

Objectives of the Visit: 

1. Understand the functioning of an IT firm. 
2. Learn about the application of programming in real-world scenarios. 
3. Explore database management systems and structures. 
4. Gain insights into the importance of cyber security in the digital world. 

All students must carry their ID cards and wear school uniform with 
school shoes.  

The field trip is scheduled during school hours and hence no change in school 
and bus timings.  

Thank you. 

Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 

 


